
11 May 2023 

I The Listing Department I 
l National Stock Exchange of India Ltd : 
l Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/l, G Block, 
I Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
l Mumbai 400051 

! .. Trading _symbol:. EPL·················································· 

Ref.: EPL Limited 

Sub.: Clarification about Increase in Volume. 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

This is with reference to letter dated 10 May 2023, bearing Ref. No.: 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/13071 received from you, seeking clarification in respect of significant 
increase in the volume of security of the Company. 

We hereby confirm that there is no material information or material event which requires any 
disclosures or announcement in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, or in our opinion, has a bearing on the volume 
of behaviour of the Company's scrip or its performance. 

We are not in a position to comment on the increase in volume of the Company's scrip. 

Kindly note that the Company has been regularly disseminating relevant information and 
details time to time whenever required to disclose in compliance with SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

We hope, the matter has been clarified to your satisfaction. 

This letter has already been filed online on NSE Portal. 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully 
For EPL Limited 

Keyur Doshi 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Filed online 

cc 
Corporate Service Department 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,Dalal Street, Mumbai 400001 
Scrip: Equity 500135. NCDs 960311 
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